
STATE OF NEW MEXICO 

ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 

GARREY CARRUTHERS POST OFFICE BOX 2088 
STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING 

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87504 
(505) 827-5800 

December 4, 1989 

ARCO Oil & Gas Company 
P.O. Box 1610 
Midland, TX 79702 

Attention: Cindy W. Ellis, 
Senior Engineer 

Dear Ms. Ellis: 

Due to inadvertence, Administrative Order NSL-2715, dated November 21, 1989, does not 
state the correct pool for which said application was meant. Therefore, all references to 
the South Eunice Seven Rivers Queen Pool shall be amended to read the Langlie-Mattix 
Pool. All other provisions of said order shall remain in full force and effect. 

I apologize for an inconvenience this oversight may have caused. 

Corrected Administrative Order NSL-2715 

Sincerely, 

William J. LeMay 
Director 

WJL/MES/ag 

cc: Oil Conservation Division - Hobbs 
NM Oil and Gas Engineering Committee - Hobbs 


